
VOLUNTEER
GROUPS
NEEDED

For more information or to sign up to volunteer, 
contact Monica Rich at mrich@ccsutah.org or 801-428-1366. 

St. Vincent de Paul Dining Hall is in need of volunteer
groups to help prepare and serve meals to clients. Groups

interested in customized service opportunities are also
encouraged to inquire.
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